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1st November 2022 

 

Dear parent and year 11 student, 

 

Although it may seem as though you have only just entered year 11, it is now time to start 

preparing for the next stage of your education.  

 

On Thursday 10th November, we will be holding our Sixth Form Open Evening from 5:00pm to 

6:30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to visit the stands and speak to teachers about subjects 

you are interested in, listen to the Director of Sixth Form and the Head of Sixth Form speak about 

what we offer and talk to current students about their Sixth Form experience. 

 

The subject stands will be open from 5:00pm to 6:00pm and the speeches in the hall will start at 

6:10pm allowing you time to make your way up to the hall. 

 

We hope that you will all attend so that you are fully informed of all options available to you, post 

16. The prospectus and application pack will be available to you on the evening. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs T Porter 

Associate Assistant Headteacher  

Director of Sixth Form  

 

 

 


